
January, 2022 NEWSLETTER

Commanders Comments

Well here it is a new year.  I hope everyone 
had a good and safe holidays.

I hope this coming year goes a lot better 
than the last two have.

The Auxiliary has the fish fry on the 7th and 
the steak fry on the 8th. Don’t forget the 
steak fry, it is the 2nd Saturday of the month.

Not too much news.. I do think that winter 
has arrived.  We have had it pretty light so 
far.

I will close for now. Hope everyone has a 
safe and good year ahead of them.

God bless our troops at home and 
deployed, as well as all of your members.

Larry Reid, Commander

Presidents Corner

We hope that you all had a Happy holiday 
season! 

The Auxiliary will be having our fish fry 
Friday, January 7th from 5:00-7:00.

The Auxiliary will be doing the steak fry 
Saturday, January 8th from 5:00-7:00.

**The Auxiliary will be holding their monthly 
meeting Thursday, 
January 6th @ 6:00, because of other 
activities going on at the Post. 

Keep an eye on the activities calendar and 
come and help and participate when you 
can. 

We are looking forward to getting new 
members and working with all of you at the 
different activities.

Be blessed and stay healthy!
  
Jim O’Neil
President

AMVETS Post 4250

Happy 2022 to all.

We, like everyone else, don’t really have a 
lot going on at this time of the year.

At our December meeting we discussed 
ideas to add revenue to our checking 
account with the 4th Saturday of the month 



in mind.

Burgers were mentioned, but other 
alternatives are also available. Burrito’s, 
Spaghetti, Ribs, or even Pancakes come 
to mind. We will make some sort of 
decision at the January meeting. 

Please join  us Tuesday, January 4 at 7 
p.m.  We hope to get back on track.

Have a great month.

Dan Boutell
Commander, AMVETS Post 4250


